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September 11, 2023 
 
 
puc.filingcenter@puc.oregon.gov 
ATTN:  Filing Center 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon Dept of Justice  
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR  97301-1166 
 
Re:  In the Matter of Portland General Electric Company, 
  Request for a General Rate Revision 
  OPUC Docket UE 416 

Dear Filing Center:  

Today is the due date for issues related to the Automatic Power Cost Update portion of 
Portland General Electric Company's General Rate Case docketed as UE 416.  Staff of the Public 
Utility Commission of Oregon (Staff) is not filing an Opening Brief related to APCU issues.  To 
the extent Staff raised issues in this proceeding related to PGE's 2024 power costs, the issues 
have been resolved by stipulation and additional argument is unnecessary.  

Thank you for your attention.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Stephanie Andrus 
 
Stephanie Andrus 
Sr. Assistant Attorney General 
Business Activities Section 
stephanie.andrus@doj.state.or.us 
 
 

SSA/pjr 
 
 
 

  
 
  

 
 
 

ELLEN F. ROSENBLUM 
Attorney General 

LISA M. UDLAND 
Deputy Attorney General 
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